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To:  RDA Steering Committee 
 
From: Charlotte Christensen, ORDAC representative 
 
Subject: Formal response to RSC/EEO/2025/1/ - Proposal to revise Guidance: Aggregates 
and Guidance: Diachronic Works following from RSC/TechnicalWG/2024/2/rev/Decisions 
 
ORDAC thanks the Education and Orientation Officer in conjunction with the Technical Team 
Liaison Officer for this proposal. 
 
Recommendation 1 
ORDAC approves of this recommendation. 
 
Recommendation 2 
ORDAC approves of this recommendation. 
 
 
 

 


